
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
To: All Municipal National Representatives and Municipal Locals 
 
From: Michael Maddock, Associate Coordinator, Municipal Sector 
 
Date: Thursday, November 9, 2023 
 
RE: All Municipal Locals that provide Social Services 
  
 

On behalf of Jo-Anne Brown, Coordinator of the Social Services Sector Team, we wanted 
to reach out to municipal locals to relay the following message. 
 
The Social Service Workers municipal sub-committee is wanting to connect with members 
who provide Social Services in the Municipalities represented by CUPE. The committee 
would like to expand our reach to members that may not attend the Social Service Workers 
Coordinating Committee (SSWCC) Conference to share the work that we are doing as a 
committee. 
 
It would be greatly appreciated if you could ask or identify a member from your Local that 
would like to be included and updated about the work the SSWCC is doing, and who would 
be comfortable having their contact information shared with committee members. 
 
Please reach out to Jo-Anne Brown (jbrown@cupe.ca) to provide your local contact 
information. 
 
Thank you and in solidarity, 
 
 
Michael Maddock 
Associate Coordinator, Municipal Sector 
mmaddock@cupe.ca 
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